

Student Services

350 Cooper Road, Rochester NY 14617 (585) 336-3175

TO: Parents/Guardians of SWD who qualify for ESY

FROM: Dr. Susan J. Flood, Director of Student Services 595

Mrs. Karyn Ryan, Supervisor of Student Services

RE: ESY continuing as remote learning

DATE: June 15, 2020

Dear Parents & Guardians,

- We are reaching out to provide you with some important updates regarding the Extended School Year (ESY) program planned for your child this summer.
- After much research and discussion, as we worked through additional guidance and
 instruction from the New York State Department of Health as it relates to the delivery of
 ESY, along with required safety protocols for our students to return, we have made the
 difficult decision to continue with a remote program.
- The health and safety of our students and staff were the most important factors in making this decision.
- We understand that this may not be what you had been hoping for and share in your disappointment.

The Dates of the ESY program will remain the same as previously planned, **Monday July 6-Friday August 14.**